
 

 

Announcement on Temporary Suspension of   

Debit Card Services on November 9th to 10th 

Dear customers, 

To provide better financial services, we will upgrade our systems from November 9th to 

November 10th, 2022. During the period of upgrade, some transaction of Debit Card will be 

suspended as the following table: 

Transaction type Period of suspension (Bangkok time) 

Online Transaction Processing 
(Local Switching) / Thailand 
Online Payment (E-Commerce)  

21:00, November 9th - 08:00, November 10th 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience arising from the system upgrade. For any questions, 

please contact our call center +66 26795566. 

 

 

                                                          Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited  
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